
 

 

Mayor Mike Lara and Council Members, 

 

My name is Susan Aguilar Martinez the current President of the Beaumont Cherry 

Valley Rotary Club.  Thank you for taking the time to consider my request.   

Each year our Rotary club hosts the Senior Thanksgiving Dinner.  The recipients of 

this dinner are senior citizens that live in the city of Beaumont, who are away 

from their family, alone or unable to partake in a Thanksgiving dinner of their 

own.  Our club, with the help of volunteers, family, and friends, work together to 

provide a hot Thanksgiving meal.  We’ve traditionally held this event at the 

Chatigny Community Center except for last year.   We are a non-profit service club 

dedicated to serving our community.  We are asking that you please waive the 

facility fees totaling in the amount of $ 1,170.00. 

Your thoughtfulness and consideration are greatly appreciated, in doing so you 

will be part of us being able to put on this event which will also commemorate 

our 50 year anniversary of serving our senior community. 

Lastly, thank you for your time and the service you provide the residents of the 

City of Beaumont. 

 

Yours In Service 

Susan Aguilar Martinez 

2021-2022 BCV Rotary President 


